
 
 

2451 Cumberland Parkway 
Suite 3620 

Atlanta, GA 30339 
 
 

 
 
August 15, 2012 
 
Dear President Zuma, 
  
 I am writing to you on behalf of families all across The United States 
of America asking for your support to stop the senseless poaching of 
rhinos in South Africa. Your country has been given an amazing gift of 
these beautiful and important creatures and as Americans we now plead 
for you to treasure these gifts and protect the future of this and all 
animals. I urge you to take the necessary action to stop the poaching of 
rhinos in your country and by doing so to protect their future on our 
planet. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 Billy, Lisa, and Emily Pizza 
  “Laughing Pizza” 

 
 
 

 


